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I would encourage ADEQ to continue to issue an animal waste permit to this family farm who are
such good stewards of the land, and also love the Buffalo and it’s purity.
 
Phillip Wyatt
Agency Manager Farm Bureau
1109 West Main
Clarksville, AR 72830
Office: 479-754-2798
Fax: 479-754-7668
Mobile: 479-970-1705
Arkansas Insurance Producer License Number 47960
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